
New York State Correctional Officers
& Police Benevolent Association, Inc.

102 Hackett Blvd. - Albany, NY 12209
(518) 427-1551 -nyscopba@nyscopba.org

Please post this memo regarding an Executive Board vacancy on your
sector bulletin board

TO: All Sector Stewards and Employees

FROM: Chris Summers, Recording Secretary

RE: Executive Board Vacancy

Date: March 11, 2019

The following Executive Board vacancy has occurred at NYSCOPBA:

Regional Vice President- Southern Region
Please be advised that an Executive Board vacancy has occurred at NYSCOPBA with the promotion
of NYSCOPBA Regional Vice President Fisher.

Article IX Section F of the NYSCOPBA Constitution dictates that when a vacancy occurs during the
regular term of an Executive Board member, the Executive Board shall appoint from among the
Executive Assembly and/or employees of the association, who are members in good standing with
NYSCOPBA, a candidate to serve the remainder of the regular term of the vacated Executive Board
position contingent upon a majority vote of the Executive Assembly approving that appointment.

If you are interested in being considered for the position please send a certified letter no later than
March 25, 2019 by close of business to:

NYSCOPBA
ATTN: Chris Summers
102 Hackett Boulevard
Albany, NY 12209

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact Chris Summers at 518-427-
1551, Ext. 242

Cc: Executive Board
NYSCOPBA Web Site
File


